
 

     

 

Prince George’s County Council    

February 14, 2019 

Ms. Lyons 

Telecommunications Transmitting Facility Coordinating Committee, Chair 

Prince George’s County Department of Permitting, Inspections 

and Enforcement 

9400 Peppercorn Place  

5th Floor  

Largo, MD  20774 

Dear Ms. Lyons, 

With this letter the Prince George’s County Council acknowledges receipt of the 2018 

Telecommunications Transmitting Facility Coordinating Committee (TTFCC) report.  After 

a review of the TTFCC 2018-2019 plan, including the existing antenna sites and the 

proposed future locations the County Council has no further comment about the 

telecommunications siting process.   

The Council will be monitoring the ongoing developments at the state and local level in 

“small cell technology “with attention on digital inclusion throughout Prince George’s 

County.  

Sincerely, 

Todd Turner 
Chair, Prince George’s County Council 

cc: Prince George’s County Council 


